
 

 

 

 

Hunter Fry 

1932 - 2018 

 

 
Hunter John Hall Fry was born in Sydney on 22 July 1932 

 

He obtained his MBBS at the University of Sydney in 1956 and became a Fellow of the Royal 

Australia College of Surgeons in 1960. 

 

He obtained his Master of Surgery in 1967 awarded for thesis alone for unsupervised original 

research on “The Mechanical Characteristícs of the Cartilage of the Human nasal septum. 

 

John practiced as a plastic surgeon at the Royal Melbourne Hospital. 

 

John was the M C. Recipient Welcome Trust Travel grant American Society Plastic and 

Reconstructive Surgery, 1965, First Prize Junior Classification, American Society Plastic and 

Reconstructive Surgery, 1967.  He was named Hunterian professor Royal College Surgeons 

England, 1980. 

 

John enjoyed music, skiing and wine. Late of Balgowlah, John passed away peacefully on 17 August, 

2018 aged 86 years and loved father of Randall, Bradley, Margaret, Susan and James and 

grandfather of six. Also remembered lovingly by Gwennie. 

  

 
 

 


